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Registration is Moving to New Aurora November 21st! 

Effective November 21, 2024, registration functions will move from Aurora Self Service 8 (Aurora Classic) to Aurora 

Self Service 9 (New Aurora), representing a change for students and staff who support them. Registration will have 

a new look and will include several new features. To prepare for this change, new web resources and video 

tutorials are being developed, and stakeholders from across the UM community will be engaged to provide 

feedback. 

• Sign up to attend the Town Hall on October 28th 

• Visit the Aurora Modernization Project SharePoint site 

• Experiencing an Issue? Submit the “Report an Aurora Issue” form 

Learn More 

November 2024 Important Dates 

New Schedule & Summary views 

19th  21st  25th 

VW Deadline for 
Fall Term Classes 

Registration moves 
to New Aurora 

Winter/Summer term 
spanning course 

registration opens 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C92AT4wzTE6KFJBEaWL3uCU0dLYCsWREskBQFmTv3W1UQ1dHRFgyMjVIRE4yUzJLMTBYMEhBWkVXMy4u
https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=BCuEaf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=C92AT4wzTE6KFJBEaWL3uHglkpl2EjdFpYDR1MksIelUNEtRU0wzT0RDNU5YWUIwMzJPQVE1NDBNWC4u

